
Dear Senate Members, 

 

As many other I am against SB941. I have nothing against a background check but this Bill is 

not really about Back Ground Checks. 

 

Its merely a vessel for gun registration. By pushing this bill thru in the manner it is being pushed 

thru you are trying to sneak it by the Oregon Voters.  

 

This is not right. 

 

I have read the testimonies of many that oppose this bill and it should be an obvious choice that 

Oregon does not want this. 

 

Lets spend this energy and actually try fixing the issue and not waste time complicating it. 

 

Wes Smith 

 


